


December 23, 2010

To Whom It May Concern,
	Concrete Experts has exceptionally complied to all requirements pertaining to the Fort Carson Master Agreement Contract.  They have successfully completed work from all phases of concrete to building; both renovations and new.  We are very pleased to have had Concrete Experts in our federal program.  

Respectfully,
Terry Hampton
Contracting Officer Representative
Directorate of Public Works; Ft. Carson, CO
